
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the April 5th, 2018 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Bernice Brown, Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab, & Mike 
Vallone. 
 
The minutes of the March  2018 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion 
by Ruth Schwab and seconded by Kitty Greenwood to accept the minutes as read.  
Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    There is a large amount of food in 
the pantry at this time.  The amount of people coming in has stayed the same. 
 
 The Christmas Cheer Foundation with John Mick  held their fundraiser on 
March 16th it was a good turnout. There were less silent auction items them usual. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:  The breakfasts will continue 
throughout the year.  The next  pancake breakfast is  on April 22nd.   There have 
been large turnouts for breakfasts.  
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   Nothing at this time. 
 
Ruth Schwab brought up that people need to be more aware of the things that go 
on around them. Possibly put something in the newsletter  that if you see 
something suspicious or out of the ordinary call the Village and report it. 
 
Barb informed the members about a senior Brookfield Zoo outing.   We discussed 
about dates for the outing and decided on June 15th of June 22nd. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Barb Collins 


